
 

 

 

MASTERPLAST Public Limited Company (8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1/A.; in further notice:  
„Company”), hereby  informs the investors that Masterfoam Ltd., owned 100% by the Corporation, signed a 
contract with the Ministry of National Economy about a 251 million HUF non-refundable subsidy, within the 
terms of the Large Corporation Investment Support program. 

The subsidy is linked to the more than 500 million HUF investment of the Company, which will be turned 
towards the development of the extruded polyethylene production located in Kál, Heves County.  According to 
the contract Masterplast Plc, will sustain the operation till 2023 with fixed salary and related costs, as well as 
creating 21 new job opportunities till 2020. 

According to the plans of the Company the new capacity will come on stream in 2018, supporting the further 
increasing ratio of the own produced items within its sales portfolio.  

 
MASTERPLAST Plc. 

 

 

 


